
Bowen Island Football Club 

Bursary Policy 

 

PURPOSE: 

The BIFC bursary has been put in place to enable all individuals who wish to maximise their involvement with 
BIFC without the burden of financial concerns. The bursary is intended to ensure that, regardless of financial 
background, BIFC programs remain accessible to every individual player on Bowen Island, regardless of age, skill, 
or background. The bursary is not based on athletic ability.  

This policy stipulates the criteria for eligibility is an acknowledged need for financial support by the player and 
or their family. The support can be either a portion of fees, or a waiver of fees entirely.  

The implementation of this policy is at the discretion of BIFC Club Coordinator and Treasurer. No further 
involvement from the Board, coaches or other volunteers are involved in this process to provide privacy for our 
club members.  

Individuals can apply for financial assistance at any time and will be reviewed annually for those approved during 
previous registration years.  

 

  


